DATE
Andrés Manuel López Obrador
Presidente Constitucional de los Estados Unidos Mexicanos
Presidencia de la República,
Residencia Oficial de los Pinos
Co. San Miguel Chapultepec 11850
México, D.F.
México

Dear Mr. President,
I am writing to you today about my concern for the Critically Endangered Mexican porpoise, the vaquita (Phocoena sinus). At the most recent Meeting of the International Committee for the Recovery of the Vaquita (CIRVA), it was estimated that the vaquita population had decreased to less than 15 individuals, and is rapidly heading towards extinction due to mortality in gillnets.
Recently, I have learned of the Mexican Government’s plan to create a permanent ban on gillnets in the vaquita’s range, as recommended by CIRVA. I thank you for taking this bold and noble move! As a consumer I pledge to support only those Mexican seafood products (i.e., fish and shrimp) that have been caught with methods other than gillnets. The gillnet ban will buy time for the vaquita, and allow for the full conversion of fisheries to more sustainable gear. I strongly support fishermen who are willing to use alternative gear.
Please now ensure that the gillnet ban is implemented and enforced fully and efficiently. Nothing less can save your endemic porpoise species from extinction!
Thank you for your attention,

YOUR NAME
